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The National Highways & Infrastructure Development Corp. is seeking bids for the upgrade of
two lanes from the existing ch km 32.796 to 72.030 (Package II) in Mizoram on the Ngopa-
Pawlrang stretch of NH-102B of the Aizawl-Imphal Economic Corridor.
The project work has a cost of Rs. 426.29 crore, and the winning bidder has 18 months to
finish it. The deadline for bids is January 19, 2023.
EPC will be used to carry out the project.
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